
Public Notice 
Mississippi Commission on Environmental Quality  

P. O. Box 2261 
Jackson, MS 39225 

Telephone No. (601) 961-5171 
 

Public Notice Start Date: August 31, 2021 MDEQ Contact: Keith Head 
Deadline for Comment: September 30, 2021 
 
Please take note that the Mississippi Commission on Environmental Quality (“Commission”) is 
providing draft information for comment regarding the Mississippi Certification that the State 
Implementation Plan for the Control of Air Pollution is adequate to comply with the requirements 
of Section 110(a)(1) and (2) of the Federal Clean Air Act as it pertains to the National Ambient 
Air Quality Standards for Sulfur Dioxide as promulgated by the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA).  
 
Copies of the draft certification may be obtained by writing or calling the Public Records Officer 
at the address and telephone number listed above.  The draft certification information is also 
available for public review from Tuesday, August 31, 2021, through Thursday, September 30, 
2021 at the main branch of the public library in Jackson, MS.  Additionally, the draft certification 
information may be found on the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality’s website at 
http://www.mdeq.ms.gov. 
 
Persons wishing to comment on the draft certification are invited to submit comments in writing 
to Keith Head at http://www.mdeq.ms.gov/head-keith/ no later than 5:00 p.m. on September 30, 
2021.  All comments received by this date will be considered in preparation of the final submission 
of the certification information to EPA.  A public hearing may be held if the Commission finds a 
significant degree of public interest in the draft certification.   
 
Please bring the foregoing to the attention of persons whom you know will be interested. 
 
 
 
 


